BROADCAST TECHNOLOGIES, INC.

P.O. Box 89
Linwood, N.J. 08221
609-927-7299 (Office Phone & Fax)
609-927-2199

December 7, 2001

Mr. Gary Fisher

General Manager

WAYV

Bayport One, Suite 100

8025 Black Horse Pike

West Atlantic City, NJ 08234

Dear Gary:

This letter is to certify that I, Michael Ferriola, General Manager of Broadcast Technologies, Inc.,
have overseen the installation of the Electronics Research, Inc. MP-5E-DA-HW Directional
Antenna system for WAYV. The antenna was installed by Train’s Tower Services, Inc. in
accordance with ERI’s instructions and specifications.

As you are aware, I am fully qualified to conduct the above oversight. I now have over 25 years
experience in radio broadcast engineering, am certified by the Society of Broadcast Engineers as a
Professional Broadcast Engineer, hold an FCC General Class (formerly First Class) License, and
have a degree in Electrical Engineering from Stevens Institute of Technology, Hoboken, NJ.

Sincerely,

Mike Ferriola
General Manager



